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DISCUSSION REGARDING POWER WHEELCHAIR/SCOOTER CHARGING STATIONS

The Committee met and discussed power wheelchair/scooter charging stations. R. Meier commented that he
received information from the County of Lambton concerning their mobility device charging stations. He
advised that the County of Lambton has had no issues related to unauthorized users of the charging stations.
Mr. Meier noted that providing power through the EV Charging Stations for mobility devices is providing
accessibility.
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